
 

 
 
September 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year One Farm Trip 
 
We are writing to inform you about the forthcoming trip for the Year 1 children to Packington 
Farm. This trip is provided by Packington Farm, in Barton Under Needwood, for children in the 
local area, to teach them about farming and the local environment. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to enhance our learning this term as part of our “Me and my Environment” topic.  
 
The Farm have kindly covered the cost of the coach and activities but have asked for a small 
contribution of £1 per child which will help towards the cost of organising the event. Please 
can all parents pay this through Parent Pay 
 
Each class will go to the farm on a different day:  
Dragonflies– Tuesday 20th September 
Ladybirds– Wednesday 21st September 
Bees– Thursday 22nd September  
 
The trip will take place within school hours and the children will be back at the normal home 
time. A packed lunch and morning snack will be provided for all the children by the school. 
(Children will be asked prior to the trip for their choice.) Children will need to bring a bottle of 
water.  
 
Please can children come dressed as they would do for Forest School, with school uniform on 
the top and a pair of suitable long trousers (in case of nettles) and a raincoat/ sun hat if 
appropriate. If children have wellies in school already, they can wear these and change into 
them on the day.  
 
If any parents/ carers are able to help on this trip, please contact Lucy in the office. You will 
be contacted if we need your help.  
 
If you have any questions about this trip, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Year 1 team 


